
Welcome to
Second Grade!

Dear Family,

As the first day of school draws near, we’re becoming more excited each day! We
look forward to meeting all of you and getting to know you. We are anticipating a
successful year full of learning and fun.

While you are getting ready for school, here are some supplies that will be needed to
prepare your child for the first day.

● Please have a backpack with your child’s first and last name on/in it. Please
make it a backpack WITHOUT wheels for an easy fit into the lockers.

● Please send in one plain white T-shirt for Physical Education in a labeled zip-lock
bag. Please write your child’s first name on both sides of their shirt.

● Please send in a pair of ear buds or head phones for your child to keep here at
school. We will use these during Reader’s Workshop.

● Water Bottle - Labeled with child’s name
● Pencils- 2 - 12 pack (pre-sharpened if possible)
● Supply Box labeled with child’s name
● White board markers (4 black expo fine tip, if possible)
● Post its - 4 pads of 100 (3x3, yellow preferred)
● Glue sticks (2 pack)
● Scissors
● Crayola Crayons (24 pack)
● Flair pens (Flair Brand by Paper Mate - 2 black)

We are a community of learners and thinkers in 2nd grade. Below is a list of items that
can be donated for classroom use and are greatly appreciated.

● Kleenex
● Paper towels
● Band-Aids
● Cleaning wipes (Clorox or Generic brand)
● Storage Bags: Gallon & Sandwich size with a top seal
● Flair pens (Flair Brand by Paper Mate - black)
● Expo Dry erase markers- black, chisel tip
● Expo Dry erase markers- fine tip
● Extra prepackaged snacks (i.e. goldfish, pretzels, Smartpop popcorn, etc.)

Nothing with orange dust, please! :)

Your Partner in Education,
The Second Grade Teachers


